
 

 
IGIC Executive Committee Teleconference 
March 6, 2007 
 
Present: 
Herb Kuehne, Chair 
Anne Packard, Vice-Chair 
Brad Cutler, Past-Chair 
Micah Cutler, Secretary 
Chris Ensminger and Jim Giglierano, IGIC Board members 
 
 
A teleconference meeting was held on March 6, 2007, to discuss the possibility of funds 
available from the US Geological Survey for acquiring aerial photography in Iowa.  In a late 
budgeting process, Bob Lemen, USGS Liaison to Iowa, was able to secure $200K for the 
State of Iowa to start acquiring orthophotography.  
 
The following motion was put forth to the IGIC Executive Committee: 
 
1. To agree with the USGS to accept the money and spend it as “the initial” phase of 
acquiring state-wide orthophotography in conjunction with the planned LiDAR acquisition 
project.  
 
2. To authorize the IGIC Remote Sensing Committee to prepare a contract identifying the 
specifications for obtaining photography that was envisioned in the current LiDAR project. 
Chris Ensminger, as Chair of the Remote Sensing Committee, will lead this effort. 
 
3. To authorize Herb Kuehne, acting on behalf of the Iowa Geographic Information Council, to 
use these funds, if obtained from the USGS, to acquire as much photography as the money 
allotted would allow. 
 
 
This motion was moved by Brad Cutler and seconded by Anne Packard. All IGIC Executive 
Committee members present voted aye. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Micah Cutler 
IGIC Secretary 


